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Your submission for this review:

A fundamental issue that appears to be missing from Council's submission is the project implementation plans with key dates.
For major infrastructure projects these plans are important to establish the financial resources required. Unfortunately I have
had first hand experience with Council's program and cost overruns. Astute contractors can take advantage of poor project
management. This is a general comment that should be tested by IPART. It is requested that all major capital works be
supported by a project plan or program with milestone payments. The capital works program should extend to 2036 to align
with the water strategy.





